
C L E V E L A N D  M E T R O P O L I T A N  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

Clever
Parents & Caregivers of CMSD Students:

The online learning program your child uses frequently at school is now open for 
parents to log in to access your child’s lessons or assist your child with logging in 
and accessing learning materials.

This email contains all the information you need to activate your account and to 
open the door to your child’s learning and progress every day. Once activated, your 

CLEVER account will be automatically connected to your child’s account.

Let’s get started!

CMSD’s Doorway to Learning

 Once activated, you can bookmark Family.Clever.com for easy login in the future

PRO  
TIP

Clever is awesome for Teachers!
•	 CMSD educators can track logins and application usage among students and teachers.
•	 Clever analytics enable educators to see graphs and statistics that show how many users are 

accessing online resources, how often they log in and which schools or applications are being  
used the most.  

•	 The Clever Library enables CMSD to see what applications teachers are choosing to use in  
their classrooms. 

Clever is awesome for Students & Families!
•	 Clever empowers students and families to stay connected to lessons anytime and anywhere.
•	 Clever makes it easy for students to log in from home to access the computer applications they use at 

school. Within their portal, a student can access resources selected for them by their teacher or their school.
•	 Clever enables parents to log into the learning portal to view the applications their student is using,  

to check teacher assignments and see their child’s progress. 
•	 Clever eliminates the need to remember multiple usernames and passwords for the numerous 

applications that students use for learning. With a Clever Badge (a QR Code) students can log into all 
their software applications at once, without the need to remember a username and password.

A CMSD Communications Publication

With the unexpected closure of Ohio’s schools 
due to the COVID 19 pandemic, remote learning 
became one of the most vital methods for keeping 
students engaged and learning this spring.

While CMSD students had already learned how 
to log on to the Clever learning portal at school, 
Clever is now an equally vital tool for parents 
and caregivers who can view their child’s lessons 
and progress online whether engaging in remote 
learning from home or accessing the portal to 
engage in enrichment activities over the summer.

Clever is the most widely used technology in 
the nation for the ease with which it enables 
students, teachers and parents to sign on to a 
single software platform to access learning tools 
in every subject and grade level.

Check Out Clever Now!
Parents and caregivers can access Clever 
through an invitation being sent to your email 
address on file at your school. Your invitation 
email will include a brief tutorial on how to 
accept the invitation, sign in and get started.

If you do not receive an email invitation for  
Clever, reach out immediately to your child’s 
school to make sure your email address is on  
file at your school. Contact Lorri Hobson at  
Lorri.Hobson@ClevelandMetroSchools.org  
for further assistance.

If you received an invitation, but need help 
logging into Clever, email CMSD.Integration@
ClevelandMetroSchools.org for assistance.

See you online!


